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Vote-by-mail has been a successful, decades-long practice in Oregon. Voting by mail 

also makes it easier for all to participate in democracy and has been shown to be a 

secure way for residents and constituents to make their voices heard. I therefore 

oppose this bill.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and upholding of democracy,  

Sarah Pearlman 


